
 
 
 
July 9, 2012 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Phthalate and Lead Declaration 
 
We are responding to your request for a declaration of compliance, concerning 
phthalates and lead, for our products. Our cleaning chemicals, emulsions, and 
Enviroline® Discharge Inks do not contain any Phthalates. These products are 
in compliance with the “Lead” requirements of the CPSIA, “lead is <90 ppm. Our 
products are in compliance with the Consumer Product Safety Improvement Act  
( CPSIA ). 

  
 
 
 
Thank You, 
 
 
 
D.L. Boren 
Technical Director 
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